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4 Day Leeds Rhinos Multi Sport Camps 

Just £20 for 4 days! 
 

Leeds Rhinos Foundation are once again delighted to be able to offer multi-sport camps over this May Half 

Term holidays for just £20. 

This camp will be held at: 

• Calverley C of E Primary School – Tuesday 28th May – Wednesday 31st May – 10am-3pm 

 

The camp, available to 7-14-year-olds living in LS12, LS13 and LS28, headed by highly qualified coaches, who 

carry National Governing Body coaching qualifications and hold a valid DBS and safeguarding check, we will be 

providing a safe, fun and engaging environment for children to succeed.  

Our partnership allows us to offer this fantastic opportunity at a reduced cost to local school children and 

provide them with an experience over the holidays they will not forget, as well as the chance to get active and 

meet new people. 

Children will need to wear suitable clothing and footwear for the typical English weather as well as bringing a 

packed lunch and water bottle!! 

We have 100 places per camp available and this will be on a first come, first served basis. Please be 

aware that demand will be high. 

The camp will be available to book on Thursday 2nd May on the Leeds Rhinos 

Website. 

To book your child’s place on the camp please visit tickets.therhinos.co.uk or call the Leeds Rhinos Ticket 
Line on 0371 423 1315 (Please note a £1.50 booking fee applies) 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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